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Kia ora
I refer to your official information request dated 22 August 2024, seeking information about consent for a culvert that
provides access to 56 Halls Road.
A stormwater assessment was provided as part of the application for consent.  Tararua District Council required the
stormwater assessment to be peer reviewed, and an engineer was engaged to undertake that review.  The  conditions
of the subdivision consent relating to the vehicle crossing are:
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This email and any attachments is intended for the above named recipient only and may be confidential.

If you have received it in error, please take no action based on it, copy it, or show it to anyone.

Please return to the sender and delete your copy. Thank you.

 

From: Allie Dunn 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 7:53 AM
To: 
Subject: CM: Request for information re culvert at 56 Halls Road Pahiatua
 
Kia ora
This email is to acknowledge receipt of your request for information, regarding the culvert at 56 Halls Road, Pahiatua.
We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 19 September 2024,
being 20 working days after the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then,
we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.



  EXTERNAL EMAIL ALERT: Caution advised. This message is from an external sender. Verify the sender's identity and use
caution with attachments and links.

As part of our commitment to openness and accountability, we are now proactively publishing copies of requests for
information and the responses provided to these requests, on our website.  In doing so, we will ensure we comply with
the provisions of the Privacy Act 2020 and redact any personal / identifying information from any response published. 
If you have any questions about this, please don’t hesitate to get in contact with me.
Ngā mihi
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From: no-reply@dxp.squiz.cloud <no-reply@dxp.squiz.cloud> 
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 4:29 PM
To: Customer Services - Dannevirke <CustomerServices-Dannevirke@Tararuadc.govt.nz>
Subject: Website: Report It Submitted
 

 

Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

Address
where
issue is
located:

56 Halls Road Pahiatua

Report:

When Halls Road was flooded last Sunday by water over the road, one of the major issues was the
restriction of water that could not flow as required through the recently installed culvert that allows access
to number 56 Halls Rd. Questions - Was this culvert consented and therefore sized appropriately? If not will
council sort this out to prevent unnecessary road closures in the future? Thanks 
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